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O]/ ne First Natiorni Pttza. Chicago lltinois

~

Commonwealth Edison"

O
C ] Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767,

Chicago Illinois 60690

Augus t 17, 1982

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Byron Station Units 1 and 2
Emergency Plan
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454 and 50-455

Reference (a): May 25, 1982, letter from
T. R. Tramm to H. R . Dento n .

Dear Mr. Denton:
'

This is to provide aovance copies of information to be
included in the next revision of the Byron Annex to the Commonwealth
Edison's " Generating Stations Emergency Plan." NRC review o f this
information should help close Outstanding Item 16 of the Byron SER.

Attachment A to this letter lists several changes which
will be made to the Emergency Action Levels specified in the Byron
Annex transmitted with reference (a). Please address questions
regardicq these changes to this office.

One signed original and fif teen copies of this letter are
provioed for your review.

Very truly yours,.

f. 0 Y __,

T. R. Tramm
Nuclea r Licensing Administrator

1m

cc: M.P. Phillips, I&E, Region III

4773N

8209160082 820826
PDR ADOCK 05000454
F PDR

_


